
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
OF THE  

TEMPLE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 
 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of 
the Planning Commission of the City of Temple City to be 
held on November 11, 2014, has been cancelled due to the 
City’s observance of Veterans Day. Due to the national 
holiday, a Special Planning Commission Meeting has been 
scheduled for Thursday, November 13, 2014, at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
                       
                     
        Adam Gulick, Associate Planner 
 
 
DATE POSTED:  November 7, 2014 (4:45 p.m.) 
 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that the 
foregoing agenda was posted on the Civic Center bulletin board not less than 72 hours 
prior to the meeting. 


